
----- Original Message -----  
From: Stacey J. Nelson  
To: deb.hadcock@rcgov.org ; bob.hurlbut@rcgov.org ; bill.okrepkie@rcgov.org ; 
mayor@rcgov.org ; ron.kroeger@rcgov.org ; mike.schumacher@rcgov.org ; 
karen.olson@rcgov.org ; malcom.chapman@rcgov.org ; sam.kooiker@rcgov.org ; 
tom.johnson@rcgov.org ; lloyd.lacroix@rcgov.org  
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2006 4:22 PM 
Subject: Eletronic bill Board 
 
Epic Media has requested a Planned Light Industrial 
Development on the north  side of Omaha at Third Street 
for the purpose of erecting an electronic  billboard. 
The Rapid City Panning Commission voted unanimously to  
reject their request.  The matter now goes before the 
Rapid City Common Council on Monday night  October 15. 
Please contact any or all of the Council members listed in the "to" field  
and  encourage them to vote against this latest 
attempt to clutter our beautiful  Green-way. (Or easily "reply to all" and state your 
feelings.) 
  
Stacey J. Nelson 
  
Dear Council Members,  
  
Please reject this request for an additional electronic billboard on the north side of Omaha 
and Third Street or in any location. Rapid City is filled with beautiful colors, hills, skys, 
and landscapes. The last thing we need is another billboard to clutter our city and take 
away from the view. 
  
Regards, 
Stacey J. Nelson  
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----- Original Message -----  
From: janell jewett  
To: deb.hadcock@rcgov.org ; bob.hurlbut@rcgov.org ; bill.okrepkie@rcgov.org ; 
Jim.Shaw.mayor@rcgov.org ; ron.kroeger@rcgov.org ; mike.schumacher@rcgov.org ; 
karen.olson@rcgov.org ; malcom.chapman@rcgov.org ; sam.kooiker@rcgov.org ; 
tom.johnson@rcgov.org ; lloyd.lacroix@rcgov.org  
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2006 4:40 PM 
Subject: Electronic BillBoard 
 
I am writing to ask you to follow the recommendations of the Planning Commission and 
reject the application for an electronic billboard on Omaha at Third Street. Rapid City 
does NOT need any more billboards. If anything, we need far less.  
  
Janell  Jewett 
8704 Highland Hills Road 
Rapid City, SD  57702 
chkids@rap.midco.net
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----- Original Message -----  
From: "teri powell" <teriveon@yahoo.com> 
To: <councilgroup@rcgov.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2006 9:33 AM 
Subject: Integrity of the Land 
 
 
   Dear Council Members: 
>  
> Tonight's meeting will include several issues that potentially affect 
> the integrity of the land and our community.  With respect to the  
> following issues I would encourage you to: 
>  
> 1)  Deny the re-zoning of the 2 parcels of land in 
> question in the Tower Ridge area to General 
> Commerical.  As you should already know, this is an 
> area of Recharge for the Inyan Kara Aquifer and there 
> is the same potential for contamination as in the 
> Sammis Trail Site.  After 2 Zoning meetings, a 
> recommendation was not made and Mr. Hennies said it 
> was "unfair" for the Commission to consider a zoning 
> change without knowing of its intended use." 
>  
> This area should be independently studied regarding 
> "water safety plans" and "aquifer sensitivity" before 
>  any further action is taken. 
>  
> 2)  Encourage the preservation of the M Hill as it is 
> also part of our historical viewshed as well as the 
> Inyan Kara formation. 
>  
> 3)  Say NO to Electronic Billboards which will clutter 
> up our beautiful greenway (proposed site along Omaha 
> and 3rd). 
>  
> Thank you for your time and I trust that your input 
> and vote will show your concern for the "integrity" of 
> this land and the "legacy" that we will leave to 
> future generations. 
>  
>  
> Teri V. Powell 
>  
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